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MEMORANDUM FOR: Cecil 0. Thomas, Chief
Standardization & Special Projects Lranch
Division of Licensina, NRR

FROM: Georae W. McCorkle, Chief
Power Reactor SG Licensing Cranch
Division of Safequards, WSS

SUBJECT: PUBLIC SERVICE FLECTRIC AND GAS COMPANY'S RESPONSES
TO THE REGULATORY EFFECTIVENESS REVIEW REPORT FOR SALEM

By letter dated March 23, 1983, the licensee, Public Service Electric
and Gas Company, responded to the items of concern ideatified in the
Pequlatory £ffectiveness Review Report dated February 2¢, 1983,

He have reviewed their responses and have determined that there are
sti11 two items that need resolution. A proposed letter to the

licensee is enclosed.

Georce I. McCorkle, Chief
Power Reactor SG6 Licensing Branch
Division of Safeaquards, NMSS
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ENCLOSURE

50-272/311
PROPOSED LETTER

Mr. Richard A. Uderitz

Vice President - Nuclear

Public Service Electric and Gas Company
P. 0. Box 236

Hancocks Bridge, New Jersey 08038

Dear i.~. Uderitz:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated March 23, 1983

which transmitted Public Service Electric and Gas Company's response

to the Safenuards Regulatory Effectiveness Review Report dated February 24,
1983.

We have reviewed your responses and have determined that two items
still require further consideration and resolution. Our comments
on these items are enclosed. Please provide your response on the
first item within 30 days of receipt of this letter.

Sincerely,

Enclosure:
As stated




